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OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION 
Item – 7 

SUBJECT Waterflow situation 
 

 

 

Following several questions from National Federations the 

ICF wants, after discussion with the HOC, to give the same 

information to all participants. 

 

Since 15 September the training conditions are stabilized 

with 3 pumps with 9,6 m3 per second. 
 

During the 2016 Olympics Games, the competitions were 

held with 4 pumps with 12,0 m3 per second.  

 

The HOC informed yesterday the ICF that the fourth pump 

is still under maintenance. So at this stage we have no 

spare pump in case of failure of one of the three operated 

pumps. 

 

The ICF and the HOC wait for the 4th pump to be available 

and the global assessment of the pumping system to 

decide if we remain at the training period waterflow until 
the end or if we can increase it without a major risk for the 

delivery of the whole World Championship. 

 

The HOC apologizes for the situation and will do his best to 

assess the situation quickly. 

 

The HOC and the ICF. 
 


